5280 Karate Academy
Required for all students under 18!

Dear Parents and Teachers,
One of the highest priorities here at 5280 Karate Academy is to develop well-rounded,
successful and honest individuals. Prior to considering child for a belt promotion, we require
satisfactory reports from ALL schoolteachers and from parents. If a child exhibit’s a poor
attitude or poor citizenship, we will hold rank testing until there has been a significant
improvement.

School Name Student Name

1. In my opinion this student has been performing in a satisfactory manner, is receiving
passing grades and is respectful of teachers and other students.

Teacher’s Signature Contact Phone # Agree Disagree (Please explain)
GPA

If you have any feedback beyond the scope of this form please feel free to write on a
separate sheet of paper or call your student’s instructor directly.

2. My son/daughter has been behaving and cooperating at home.

Parent/Guardian Date Agree Disagree (explain)

3. What constructive suggestion do you have for improving our school or our impact on
your child?




